
8th January 

Mrs Jameson’s music 
lessons start 

11th January 

Class 3 Cake Stall 

14th January 

Y5 Swimming re-starts 

18th January 

After School Clubs start 

19th January 

Young Voices Event at 
Sheffield 

20th January  

Music For Life  

21st January 

Sports Hall Athletics 

25th January 

Class 2 Cake Stall 

11th February 

Swimming starts for Y2 
& Y4 

12th February 

School Closes 

21st & 22nd March 

Parent Consultations 

 

An Exciting Term Ahead 

Happy New Year and welcome back to a new term. We have a number of excit-

ing events happening this term. On Friday, it is the FOS Film night after school,  

and we will be watching the Minion movie. The singing group are going to sing 

at Sheffield Arena when they take part in the Young Voices event. There will be 

an opportunity for you to hear some of the songs they are singing at a concert 

involving a number of school at St Mary’s Church on 10th February. We have 

Music For Life visiting us once again. This year a French horn player and a Dou-

ble bass player will spend a day in school working with the children. We will be 

involved in Netball, Hockey, Athletics and Cross Country competitions and have 

planned a  Y3/4 dance festival and a mud run for Y5/6. The term will end with 

a Theatre Production of The Hobbit which will be coming in to school. 

Swimming Gala 

Well done to our swimming team, Harvey, 

Lydia, Millie, Paisley, Ted, Ivan, Alana & 

Christopher, who took part in the swimming 

gala today.  

Millie came 1st in the 25m freestyle, Paisley 

came 1st in the 25m butterfly and Ted came 

2nd in backstroke. The team came 2nd in 

the relay and overall 2nd place in the gala. 

The children came back with lots of medals! 

Well done to the whole team for a super atti-

tude. 

 

Open Classrooms 

Class R—4/2/16—2—3.15pm 

Class 1—9/2/16—2.15—3.15pm 

Class 2—9/2/16—2.15– 3.15pm 

Class 3—3/2/16—9.15—10.15am 

Class 4—4/2/16—2.20—3.20 pm 

Class 5—29/1/15—9.15-

10.30am 

Class 6—16/3/16—9 - 10am 

After School Clubs 

There is a separate letter for new clubs starting this term. Please note many of 

these clubs have restricted numbers and places are allocated on a first come 

first served basis. Furthermore, in some cases, when the number of children 

wanting places exceeds the maximum limit available, then names are drawn 

out of a hat.  Therefore we ask that you encourage children to be committed to 

a club for the duration of the term if they are fortunate enough to gain a place. 

We would also like to reiterate that we must be informed if a child is not attend-

ing a club for any reason, thank you. 

For up-to-date events information  and holiday dates, please check the school 
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Class Assemblies 

Parents/Carers are invited to come and 

see children in their class assemblies as 

follows; 

Class 3—Thursday 21st January 2.50pm 

Class 4—Wednesday 10th February 

2.50pm 

Class 2—Wednesday 2nd March 2.50pm 

 


